
Week of January 6, 2025

Upcoming Programs:

The Rotary Scholarship Trust Drawing

When we resume our Rotary meetings on Wednesday, January 8,
2025, we will also pick up where we left off with the Scholarship
Drawing in search of the Ace of Diamonds!

There are now 46 cards in the deck and the total of the pot is
currently $199. Don't forget your money so you can purchase your
tickets for a chance to win half the pot and to help build our
scholarship fund.

*Still looking for help to collect money each week. If you are
interested in helping out, please let us know.*

Thanks for supporting this fun way to raise money for scholarships!
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The Board and Membership Committee approved the following prospective member. This is the first of
two publications for the proposed member. If there are no written objections sent to the secretary
within 3 days of the second publication, they will become a member at our January 15, 2025, meeting.

Michael Gastman
Retired Dillards Executive
Sponsored by Larry Levi

Holiday Party 2024!
Hope everyone has had a fabulous holiday season!

Many thanks to our Holiday Party host Justin Nicklas and to Karol Bailes and the Fellowship Committee
for a great time! We enjoyed a sample of the Nutty Nutcracker performed by Hot Springs High School
Dancers.

Birthdays

Tim Metcalf
January 2nd
Arthur D. Floyd
January 2nd
Beau Britton
January 3rd
Renee Bartholomae
January 4th
Justin Lee Hickman
January 5th
Richard Payton
January 7th
Gene Shelby
January 8th
Susan G. Aldridge-
May
January 11th
Jeremy W Brown
January 12th
Martin Northern
January 12th
Karol Bailes
January 21st
Jason T Perdieu
January 21st
Jack C. Porter
January 29th





Thought for the Week
Greetings! My hope is that everyone has had a holiday season full of joy, gratitude, and giving, which
aligns so perfectly with the spirit of Rotary. Not all gifts are wrapped in bows. Together, we share
gifts of service, kindness, and dedication to making our world a better place. During the last half of
2024, through our collective efforts, we’ve spread hope and created positive change, embodying the
true essence of this festive season. I am so glad each of you are a part of our club and I look
forward to great things in 2025! Happy New Year and I look forward to seeing all of you on January
8th.

President Sara Brown~




